

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"I am always doing that which I cannot do, in order that I may learn how to do it." Pablo Picasso

October 13, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

Learning new things takes place everywhere and everyday. It is truly amazing what can be learned each day; and how opening ourselves up to ideas that take us out of our comfort zone creates the most conducive situations for learning. It is our duty each day to push students out of their comfort zones and feel confident and safe enough to learn something new.

Today, we are sending out club permission slips for cycle B clubs. Your child will receive those slips for those clubs that are open to them. Please keep in mind that these permission slips are due back November 1, 2016 and there are NO EXCEPTIONS to this deadline. Also if your child has a D or F in any subject they will not be permitted to join clubs until such time as their grades are solidly brought up to a minimum of a C. We are sending out progress reports today to all students whose grades are Ds or Fs in any subject. If your child receives one of these please keep in mind that AA will be contacted and they will not be able to participate in basketball.

Next Tuesday, our middle school will be learning all things science on their field trip. Information about this trip will be sent home by the middle school teachers. I will send out information in reference to Halloween and Veterans Day in the next week or so.

I am looking forward to Coach Bingo on Friday and hope to see you there. I am certainly thankful to the HSA and all the hard work they have donated to this event which raises considerable monies to help in educating the students of our school.

As always you are in my prayers.

monuo

In His Peace.

Elena Malinconico, Principal